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NOTICE OF RIDGEWAY CLOSURE 

 
Tuesday, December 31, 2024 will be the last day of operation for 
our Ridgeway office at 609 Main St, Ridgeway, WI. 
 
Ridgeway accounts will continue to be serviced at any of our 
convenient locations in Dodgeville, Edmund, Hollandale, Mineral 
Point, and Mount Horeb. 
 

 

All Farmers Savings Bank accounts are also accessible 24/7 
through our Online Banking and Mobile App. Services include: 

 

• Balance Inquiries 

• Transfers & Loan Payments 

• Mobile Deposits 

• Account Statements 

• Debit Card Management 

• Zelle 

-------------------------------------------- 

Questions or concerns can be forwarded to 

FSB@farmerssavings.com or by phone at 888-443-3226 

mailto:FSB@farmerssavings.com

